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     ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL 

        MEMORANDUM #19-001 
 

 

DATE:  February 14, 2019 

 

TO:  Planning and Zoning Board 

 

FROM: Economic Development Council 

 

SUBJECT: Landscape Code Amendments 

   

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

At the Economic Development Council meeting held on January 28, 2019, Development Services 

staff presented Landscape Code changes to the Council. After the presentation the Board discussed 

the proposed changes. 

 

Motion was made by Dodie Keith Lazowick to approve the Landscape Zoning Code Amendment, 

subject to the stipulation, that an inclusion be made into the Code that states an arborist and/or landscape 

architect must be used for the valuation of larger trees or multiple trees.  Motion seconded by Joe 

Usman.  All voted in favor of the motion.  Motion passed. 

 

As a result, the Economic Development Council would like to recommend the Planning and Zoning 

Board approve the request with the one identified stipulation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

      ____________________________________________ 

      Tom DiGiorgio Jr. 

      Chairman 

      Economic Development Council 
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